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14 JUNE 2024 Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians.  

 

We are thrilled to share the latest happenings at Mother Touch Senior School (MTSS)! Your unwavering support has 

been instrumental in empowering our learners to become future global leaders. 

 

1. Academics: 

• Our dedicated teachers continue to make excellent progress through the ZIMSEC, Cambridge, HEXCO, DELF, and 

HSK curriculums. 

• Regular assessments, including fortnightly, monthly, and end-of-term exams, are conducted to monitor learner progress. 

• Remedial classes are available on Fridays from 1 PM to 3 PM to provide additional support. 

• We encourage you to closely monitor your child's homework completion.  

 

2. Consultation Days: 

• Parents are invited to meet with subject teachers on June 19th (Forms 4-6) and June 20th (Forms 1-3) to discuss learner 

feedback. 

• June 21st-24th is an exeat weekend. 

 

3. Cambridge Registration: 

• The deadline for Cambridge registration is June 30 2024. 

• Fees are $80 per subject for Form 4 and $120 per subject for Upper 6. 

 

4. Sports & Extra-curricular: 

• Our Rugby team had an impressive victory against Samuel Centenary. 
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The rugby boys in session  
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Rugby boys in action 

 

5. Science club. 

• The Science Club is selling cosmetics and detergents - please support their entrepreneurial efforts in selling the following: 

• Form bath, pine gel 

• dishwash  

• Fabric softener 

• Bleach 
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• toilet cleaner 

• degreaser 

• All-purpose cleaners. 

 

6.  Gadgets and Communication. 

Laptops are permitted for research and studies, while notepads and cell phones are strictly prohibited on school premises for security 

reasons. Effective two-way communication is highly valued at MTSS, and we encourage you to stay informed through emails, the 

school website, newsletters, and learners' updates during assemblies. Kindly acknowledge receipt of newsletters and other 

communications.  

We appreciate your collaboration in fostering positive behaviour, academic excellence, responsible gadget use, and effective time 

management in our learners. Discipline paves the way for effective teaching and learning. 

For further inquiries, please contact our Administrator/Bursar at 0772 318 890 or the Head at 0783 589 776. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

   

Mrs. S. Mabika Head. (For and on Behalf of Mother Touch Senior School Harare.) 

 



 

 

 

   
Please do not contact teachers directly. Alternatively, book an appointment 

at the office to see the School Head. 
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THANK YOU FOR READING AND BEING PART 

  

OF THE MOTHER TOUCH GROUP OF SCHOOLS 

FAMILY 

@MotherTouchGroupofSchools 

@MotherTouchGroupofSchools 
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